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8 December 2020  
 
 
Dear parent or carer 
 
As we approach the end of what has been a very unusual autumn term, we would like to 
thank you for everything that you have been doing to make sure that your children have 
continued to attend school as much as possible. 
 
There have been a number of Covid-19 cases which have affected schools across the city, 
which has meant that some bubbles have had to self-isolate over recent weeks. If this has 
affected you, thank you for following the guidance and for supporting your child to continue 
their learning at home. 
 
We are now into the last two weeks of term, and we encourage you to ensure your child 
continues to attend school right up until the Christmas break.  
 
Please remember that attendance is mandatory if your school and year group is open.  
 
Please continue to keep on doing everything you can to stop the spread of coronavirus by 
follow the staying safe guidance and maintaining social distancing when you are dropping off 
or collecting your children. 
 
Most importantly, if anyone in your household has any of the three symptoms of Covid-19 (a 
fever, a new, persistent cough or a loss of your sense of taste or smell), please stay away 
from school, book a test and then follow the guidance on what to do next based on the result 
of that test. 
 
Please do not send children to school if any member of the household is awaiting a test 
result. 
 
Once again, thank you for your continuing support during what has been an incredibly 
challenging time for us all.  I wish you all a peaceful festive break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Emma Bennett 
Director of Children’s and Adult Services  
 
Tel. Office: 01902 551449 
Tel. Mobile: 07741242572 
 
E-mail: Emma.Bennett@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fcoronavirus-covid-19%2Fsymptoms%2F%23symptoms&data=04%7C01%7CPaul.Brown%40wolverhampton.gov.uk%7C1b646569789647c3cfbd08d8979d4b5b%7C07ebc6c370744387a625b9d918ba4a97%7C0%7C0%7C637426049109562939%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=OxATULmmQ04yNtIiSY0Qt61Ah5wqBjQXlrMpklqdAfw%3D&reserved=0
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fcovid-19-stay-at-home-guidance%2Fstay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection&data=04%7C01%7CPaul.Brown%40wolverhampton.gov.uk%7C1b646569789647c3cfbd08d8979d4b5b%7C07ebc6c370744387a625b9d918ba4a97%7C0%7C0%7C637426049109562939%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2FjfYZasHDUYK95nax64t%2FC516jQxjKwHyD%2BPnVkJ%2Fbw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:%20Emma.Bennett@wolverhampton.gov.uk

